
 
 
 

January 3, 2014 
 
 
       
 
Mr. Henry C. Brenner  
Mrs. Kristine Cohen Brenner 
1801 Dorchester Road  
Apt. 2K 
Brooklyn, NY  11226 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Brenner: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 18, 2013 to Chairman Allison M. 
Macfarlane regarding your concerns about the ongoing crisis at the damaged Fukushima 
Nuclear Power Plant in Japan.  

Your submission has been distributed within the NRC for appropriate consideration.   
 

Sincerely,  
 

/RA/ 
 

 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


